
P.O. Box490CITY OF QUINTE WEST 
Trenton, Ontario, KB V 5R6 

Office ofthe Mayor TEL: (613) 392-2841 
Jim Harrison FAX: (613) 392-5608 

May 28, 2018 

Ms. Lynn Dollin, President 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario 

200 University Ave, Suite 801 

Toronto, ON MSH 3C6 


RE: Resolution - Cannabis Grace Period Request 

Dear: Ms. Lynn Dollin, 

This letter will serve to advise that at a meeting of City of Quinte West Council held on 
May 22, 2018 Council passed the following resolution: 


"That the Council of the City of Quinte West requests that once the cannabis 

legislation is passed that a six month grace period be enacted to ensure that 

municipal law enforcement officers and the Ontario Provincial Police are 
adequately trained to enforce the said legislation; 

And further that this resolution be circulated to the local MP, MPP, AMO, and other 
municipalities. Carried" 

We trust that you will give favourable consideration to this request. 

Sincerely, 

CITY OF QUINTE WEST 

9~~ 
Jim Harrison 
Mayor 

cc: MP Neil Ellis, Bay of Quinte 
cc: MPP Lou Rinaldi, Northumberland-Quinte West 


